Republic of the Philippines
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Visayas Avenue, Diliman, 1100 Quezon City
Tel. Nos. (632) 8929- 6626 to 96, (632) 8755-3300/8755-3330
Website: www.denr.gov.ph

MEMORANDUM
TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY
Field Operations and Environment
SUBJECT 1. REPORT ON INVENTORY OF CONFISCATED LOGS THAT
MAY BE DONATED TO TYPHOON ODETTE VICTIMS, AND
2. ISSUANCE OF PERMIT FOR APPLICATION OF CHAINSAW
DATE : JAN 1 1 2022

The above-mentioned subject is among the required information that were requested
in today’s National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Council (NDRRMC) meeting
on the establishment and organization of the shelter cluster at the NDRRMC level.

Be informed that the next NDRRMC meeting will be on 13 January 2022. The
Department is expected to provide updated information on the requested inventory of
confiscated forest products that is available for donation to NDRRMC identified typhoon
devastated areas as well the progress of the application for chainsaw permit/registration
intended to be used in cutting typhoon felled trees and coconuts in the same area.

Relative to this, you are hereby instructed to submit an updated report on the matter
onfor before 3:00pm of 12 January 2022 to the Office of Undersecretary for Finance,
Information Systems and Climate Change, copy furnished this Office for record and
monitoring purposes. For clarifications, you may contact Dir. Elenida Basug at T#89281208.

FOR COMPLIANCE.

"":ﬁ:-:t~

//” 2R )/'

="

ATTY. K/ N MIGUEL T. CUNA, CESO/,/

Cc: OUFISCC

All ASFO



